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Dear Pastors, Churches, and Praying Friends, 
 
Thank you for your warm thoughts and faithful prayers and support for our family and ministry. As the 
year comes to a close, we have much to be thankful for. First and foremost, we are thankful for the 
salvation that God has so graciously granted us through the sacrifice of His dear Son. In addition, the 
Lord has bestowed much grace upon our family this year, and many of you had a part in that. We are 
excited about 2017 and looking forward to what the Lord has in store. Beginning on January 1, we hit the 
ground running with multiple meetings in Texas, Arkansas, and Louisiana. This will be the first trip that we 
take in our new RV. Please pray for safety as we travel, and that we can quickly adapt to a more mobile 
lifestyle. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lo, children are an heritage of the LORD: and the fruit of the womb is his reward... Happy is the man that hath 
his quiver full of them. Psalm 127:3, 5. God has increased our family in multiple ways this past year. From 
growing in the Word of God and our Christian walk to seeing our support increase, we are truly grateful. 
We are excited to announce that we are having another baby! Our third child is due in July. With the 
knowledge of our new baby, we will make some minor adjustments as to when we choose to depart for 
the field and begin applying for our visas. Please pray for health for both Beverly and our baby. Also, please 
ask the Lord to give us wisdom as we make decisions concerning the abovementioned.  
 
Lastly, we would like to thank the multiple churches that we've had the privilege of being with 
throughout 2016. You have made our deputation a blessed and ecouraging time. As we prepare for the 
future, we look forward to sending Christmas cards from Scandinavia! Until then, have a very blessed 
and merry Christmas! 
 
Yours in Christ,  
 
Don and Beverly Sixt 
Landon, Laban, and Baby

December 2016

Miss an update? View all of our prayer letters online at www.viajesus.org/updates

For the Swedish believers, straw 
is often used as a decoration in 

homes, to remind them that Jesus 
was born in a manger. 


